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South Asia Update 

As mentioned in a previous 

newsletter, there are several 

countries where the Romans 

Project is advancing and making 

an impact in the lives of pastors 

and their congregations. But for 

security reasons, we are unable to 

mention these countries by name 

in our newsletters. One of these 

high-risk regions is in South Asia. 

Despite the risk of persecution to 

the facilitators and pastors in this 

region, we have seen God raising 

up new facilitators and opening 

new areas to the RP on a regular 

basis.   

 

One facilitator from this region 

who follows up regularly through 

WhatsApp with pastors who are 

engaged in the Challenge, shared 

this in his report: “I am so glad 

that the Lord has been doing great 

things through this RP Challenge 

in our region.” He went on to 

report that 15 pastors had 

accepted the RP Challenge at a 

gathering held earlier that month. 
 

Praise God for these facilitators 

who remain steadfast in the work  

 

of the Lord and persevere in  

sharing about the Romans Project 

with their fellow pastors. Please 

pray for the Lord’s protection over 

them and their families. 

 

Romans Project Expansion 

With the recent opening of 

another region in South Asia, the 

Romans Project is now in 50 

countries/regions worldwide. This 

is exciting news indeed! God is 

truly blessing the efforts of the RP 

Directors and Facilitators by 

opening the doors to new regions, 

and moving in the hearts of 

hundreds of pastors each month 

to participate in the RP Challenge. 

Not since the Romans Project 

began have we seen such a steady 

increase in new openings and new 

pastor participants. 

 

Praise God for His blessing on the 

Romans Project Ministry. Please 

pray for the RP leaders and 

directors in their administration of 

the RP. Pray also that the Lord will 

provide the added financial 

support to keep up with and 

continue the expansion efforts into 

new countries and regions. 

DR Congo Update 

It has been some time since we 

have reported on the progress of 

the Romans Project in DR Congo.  

Since early 2019, DR Congo has 

lacked a national facilitator to lead 

the country and do the work of 

inviting pastors to participate in 

the RP Challenge. New efforts are 

now being made by Africa  

International Director Simon 

Ramdé, to search for a new 

facilitator for that country. Simon 

provides leadership to the Romans 

Project French-speaking African 

nations. 

Please pray that the Lord will lead 

Simon to the man He has chosen 

for this position. Pray also for the 

pastors in DR Congo who have yet 

to hear about the RP, that they will 

be excited to participate in the 

Challenge, and that God will use 

their time reading and writing 

Romans to deepen their 

understanding of the Gospel. 

 

 

Simon Ramdé, Africa Int’l Director  

31 pastors commissioned in Chad 


